
From: A38 Derby Junctions
To: Case Administration
Cc: Robbins, Lily
Subject: FW: A38
Date: 10 February 2020 11:34:51

Hi Lily
 
Can you please publish the below as additional submission accepted at the discretion of the ExA.
 
Thank you
Bart
 
From: Kate Phillips  
Sent: 07 February 2020 14:55
To: A38 Derby Junctions <A38DerbyJunctions@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: A38
 

We need less road, not more. You know all the reasons, I'm just adding my voice. The money
could be much better spent improving cycling infrastructure so that fewer people use the roads. 
 
 
--
Kate Phillips
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